
Important Dates  
for November 

 

No School 
Nov. 12th 
Nov. 19th - 23rd 

PTA General Meeting 
Nov. 28th 6pm Meet & Greet 6:30 - 
7:30pm Meeting 

Picture Retakes Day 
Nov. 29th 

The Lowrie PTA serves students, parents, and staff and acts with the purpose of  
celebrating our commonality and diversity, while strengthening and bringing together 

Lowrie families, staff, and the Wilsonville community  

Evelyne Knight (3rd grade) and April Locke Principal Patrick Meigs and PTA President Chelsea Martin 

 
 
From Wendy Veliz-Buck 
Lowrie's first annual Harvest Festival 
was a great success with over 500 
families attending with their chil-
dren.  It was a fun event for all, every 
child was able to take home a pump-
kin, get his or her face painted, partici-
pate in the counting jars, bean bag 
toss, and play some musical chairs. 
Glitches were noted and we’ll make 
adjustments for next year!  Thanks to 
your donations, the PTA raised over 
$600 which can be used for future 
events for our kids.  Many thanks to 
all of the parents and Lowrie staff vol-
unteers.  Special thanks to: Amy New-
man, Carrie Keith, Cherish Berry, Chelsea 
Martin, Katie Green, Stephanie Goff, Connie 
Hix, Kishore Kollu, Josh Dalglish, Jim Fitch, 
Melinda Hiday, Kimie Carroll, Dominique 
Chapman, Susie Guardado, Jill Saucedo, Kris-
ten Keswick, Kimberly Nelson, Brenda Brua, 
Sameer Kadam, Teresa Chen, Bobbi Bu-
chanan, Megan Lyons, Lori Lathrop, Adrienne 
Peters, Marjie Hibbard, MJ Povey, Donielle 
Crowley, Ginger Fitch, Jenn D., Gail and 
Liam Anderson, Patrick Meigs, Michelle Wil-
son, Lisa Anderson and Brandon.  

We want YOU! 
The PTA has a few opportunities and we’d 
love to have you join us in making this  
inaugural year spectacular! We are  
looking for:.. 
 
5th Grade Send Off Celebration Help 
Do you want to help with our 5th grade send 
off?  Interested parents, please contact Shelby 
McQueen at  
jpwubby@msn.com or 503-427-0610. 
Community Events Committee Members 
Help plan great events and promote  
Lowrie to the Wilsonville community at-large. 
If this feels like it’s something you’d like to 
help with, please contact Wendy Veliz Buck  
at wendybob.wb@gmail.com or  call her at 
503-682-8771. 
Safe Routes to School  Committee 
Get involved and help coordinate safe routes 
to school as well community building prac-
tices.  Contact Jim Fitch at 
jim.h.fitch.jr@gmail.com. 

Scholastic Book 
Fair Coming Soon 

 
There will be a Scholastic Book 
Fair at Lowrie Primary in Decem-
ber. This is a fund raiser for our 
library which benefits our staff 
and most of all, students.  
The dates are December 10-14th. 
Lowrie will host a family read 
together night during the week, as 
well, with hot chocolate, cook-
ies and time to look at, read, pur-
chase items.  
Contact Michelle Wilson at Wil-
sonM3@wlwv.k12.or.us for more 
information. 

Stay Connected on  
Facebook! 

/LowriePrimaryPTA 

Nov. 8th, 2012 

 


